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KINGSTON, Oct.5th.1921.

A.J.Brown, Esq K.C• t • 9

Dominion Express Co.Building,

Montreal, Que • 9

Dear Mr Brown, Re . Queen ' s University.

Many thanks for yours of Oct. 4th. which reached

me in due time.

It is surprising how difficult it is at times to

get the Press to realize that documents are carefully drawn 

because there is a reason for their being so drafted. 

assured there will be no resentment felt at this end, due to

Be

the fact that the memorandum was not published exactly as 

intended. I hope to be able to get to Montreal on the 13th. 

I understand you are having a special conference then, and 

were kind enough to ask for representatives from Queen's.

Yours sincerely,

"W. F. Hickle"

WEN:AC.


